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For the second time, the Association Ivoirienne d'Astronomie (AIA) took part in
an Astronomy training session organised by NASE (Network for Astronomy
School Education), the first of which took place on July 2022. This training
session, which took place by videoconference. It focused on subjects like
Evolution of the Stars, Cosmology, Solar spectrum and sunspots, Stellar lives,
Astronomy beyond the visible, Expansion of the Universe.

Combining both theory and practice, NASE's trainers were able to enrich AIA
members' knowledge of astronomy and astrophysics through training workshops
followed by question-and-answer sessions. DIABY Kassamba Abdel Aziz,
President of the AIA, YAO Marc Harris, Vice-President of the AIA, N'GUESSAN
Kouassi, Secretary-General of the AIA, AKA Pancrace, and some other members
like AIA, ACKAH Jean-Baptiste, AHOUA Ange Stéphane, TUO Zié, AMAN Kpolé
Simplice, LASME Mickaël Jaurès, MAHIE Ange Stéphane, KPLE Paul, DOSSO Sinali
and TAO Abdoul Gany will, in turn, have to pass on the knowledge learned and
acquired during these three days of training to children, young people and adults
throughout Côte d'Ivoire in order to boost progress in space science and
technology. This course was so interesting as said by AIA members.


